VOLUME 1 • MARCH 2019

# THE SCOOP

DAVALLIA PARENTS & CITIZENS

DAVALLIA P&C NEWSLETTER



# **TAKE A PEEK!**

P&C UPDATE

PRESIDENTS' MESSAGE

**CALENDAR UPDATES** 

**BUDGET UPDATE** 

**REMINDERS** 

**CONTACTS** 

### **P&C UPDATE**

LUCY CAIACOB

#### **Election Dau**

With the 2019 election upon, our fundraising crew has been hard at work smashing ideas out for how to make Davallia the No. 1 place to vote. So far on the list this year we have B1&B2 Cafe, sausages sizzle, cake stall, book stall, toys stall and a plant stall. We are now able to start receiving donations of good quality books, toys & puzzles. With the date still to be announced we would like to start asking for volunteers to help sort & price books & toys, set up the event, man the event & help pack away the event. This is our biggest opportunity for the wider community to see how great our school & the Davallian community is. For more details & ideas please feel free to contact me at Caiacob@bigpond.com.

#### **Budget Meeting**

The 2019 budget meeting will take place on the 2nd April at 7.30pm in the library. For this meeting it is very important to become a financial member as this means you can vote. Submissions for proposed items close on the 22nd March at 3.10pm and no late submissions will be accepted. We hope to see you there.



### **PRESIDENTS MESSAGE**

### **ELIJAH CAIACOB**

Welcome to 2019. "New Year, New P&C". I would personally like to thank everyone who assisted the P&C in 2018 and everyone who has volunteered to help in 2019 whether as a Class Rep, Committee Member or with fundraising events. As a former Davallian student, I am passionate about our school. I decided to put my hand up for the P&C Presidency as I saw leading our P&C as a proactive way to give back to Davallia.

#### **2019 Mission Statement**

"Together we support our school and school community to provide a positive learning environment for all students, staff, parents, carers and the community. Our P&C is open to all parents, carers and the community."

### **P&C Face Lift**

During the school holidays your P&C began to receive a face lift. The change provides a degree of separation from the school. While updates will occur throughout 2019, you will notice: a logo, incorporating the Davallia fern with a sleek, modern twist as well as this refreshed newsletter.

#### Pride in Davallia

As discussed at the beginning of last weeks P&C meeting, we want you all to have pride in your school. We need as many people as possible to volunteer to help us make Davallia even better. Be willing to show your pride for your school and show everyone why we are. In the words of Mr O'Neill "Once a Davallian, Always a Davallian". I would like to leave you with the following words, "If we all just do a little bit we can lift up the whole community".

If you have any queries please email me on - DavalliaPCPresisent@gmail.com

## Thank You

MARGOT WILSON
ECHO HE
BELINDA KNIGHT
SIMONE RITCHIE-MORGAN
LUCY CAIACOB
JULIE MINCHERTON
MARTINA JOHNSTON
JARED ROWE

FOR ALL YOUR HELP WITH
THE ICE CREAM
FUNDRAISER.







# **CALENDAR UPDATE**

8 MARCH - ICE-CREAM FUNDRAISER
2 APRIL - BUDGET MEETING
9 - 11 APRIL - BOOK FAIR
12 APRIL - HOT CROSS BUNS FUNDRAISER

### **BUDGET UPDATE**

#### **DAN DAVIS**

After another successful fundraising campaign last year, the 2018 wishlist has been paid out, with only one item not being funded.

We commence 2019 with a healthy bank balance, thanks to fundraising efforts from each of the past two years exceeding \$35,000. There is an opportunity for you to convert your great ideas for the school into reality.

The 2019 Wishlist will be voted on at the next P&C meeting on 2 April. The executive invite you to submit your ideas by 22 March. Wishlist submissions must be in writing and fully costed in order to be considered.

### **CONTACTS**

P&C PRESIDENT

DAVALLIAPCPRESIDENT@GMAIL.COM

P&C TREASURER

DAVALLIAPCTREASURER@GMAIL.COM

P&C SECRETARY

DAVALLIAPCSECRETARY@GMAIL.COM

P&C FUNDRAISING
FUNDRAISINGDPC@GMAIL.COM

### REMINDERS

### KISS & DRIVE // PARKING

Please remember to turn left onto Davallia Road during before and after school pick-up to ease congestion. Children are to enter and exit from the left hand side of the car in the first four bays of Kiss & Drive. If you need to remove items from the boot of the car then Kiss & Drive is not for you and you need to park elsewhere. If you are parking to collect your children please do not park on the roundabout.

#### FIND US ON FACEBOOK

Davallia Parents & Carers 2019 For current 2019 Parents

Davallia Community
For Parents Past, Present & future









